
 

Response to COVID-19: Open recruitment of Health 
professionals 
 
The Limpopo Department of Health has issued Circular No 23 of 2020 (attached), which authorises 
the open recruitment of identified Health professionals for immediate availability during lockdown as a 
result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Subsequently, the following Health professional are invited to 
apply:  
 
• Medical Officers  
• Radiographers  
• Pharmacists  
• Clinical Psychologists  
• Clinical Associates  
• Professional Nurses 
• Clinical Specialist Professional Nurses  
• EMS Personnel, i.e. Advanced Life Support/Paramedics  
• Staff Nurses  
 
Applications must be sent to healthstaffdatabase@dsd.limpopo.gov.za. PSA members are urged to 
distribute the information as widely as possible, noting the problem of unemployment in our country. 
The Health system is stretched by the pandemic and the employment of Health professionals will go 
long way towards assisting the already challenged Health system.  
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